Travel Trends

Volunteers Are
Traveling To Sri Lanka

(NAPSA)—An organization that
specializes in innovative travel
packages is helping volunteers
reach out to the victims of the
tragedy that recently struck Sri
Lanka and the surrounding region.

A travel provider is looking for
volunteers who want to help the
people of Sri Lanka.

Called i-to-i Volunteer Travel,
the company arranges place-
ments of one to 24 weeks in
teaching, conservation, commu-
nity work, building and a variety
of other projects in more than 20
countries.

In response to the devastation
in Sri Lanka, the company has
organized a beach clearance pro-
ject that will start in mid-May
and last for at least 18 months.

Volunteers will work in teams to
restore beaches and houses, plant
trees and conduct workshops.

Volunteers are being asked to
contribute $1,195 for two weeks.
This covers meals, accommodation,
a comprehensive medical and
travel insurance policy, 24/7 in-
country support and transporta-
tion to and from the project.

For more information, visit
www.i-to-i.com or call (800) 985-
4864.





